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Administration 

 

December 17, 2024 

 

We are requesting a change to Chapter 29, Equal Employment Opportunity and   

Harassment Policy, section 29.08.04040(1)-(2).  City Commission requested that we have 

an employment lawyer review our harassment policy and make recommendations to 

update this policy.  These changes are crucial to ensure the policy remains relevant to 

current legal standards and clearly communicates expectations to employees.  Civil 

Service has reviewed and approved these changes.  City Staff recommends approval. 

 

  HR Director Nameniuk  

 


